
 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

City Offices, Facilities Closing Early  
on Good Friday, April 15 

 

Trash and Recycling Pickups, Transit Services  
Continue as Scheduled 

 
SANTA FE, April 13, 2022 – All City of Santa Fe virtual administrative offices, in-person 
offices, and recreational facilities will close at noon on Friday, April 15, in observance of 
Good Friday. All Santa Fe Public Library branches will close at 1:00 p.m.  
  
Recreation centers will be open during the following hours:  
  

• Fort Marcy – 6:00 a.m. to 12 p.m.  
• Salvador Perez – 7 a.m. to 12 p.m.  
• GCCC – 6:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.  
• All pools will close at 11:30 a.m. at all three recreation facilities  

  
Senior Services will close at 12 p.m. Home-bound meals will be delivered in the 
morning. Transportation will also close at 12 p.m., and the last call will be taken at 11 
a.m.  
 
Santa Fe Trails and Santa Fe Ride will operate on a regular schedule on Friday and 
through the weekend.  
 
Trash and recycling pickup will also continue as scheduled. Please ensure that 
carts are placed curbside by 7 a.m. on your collection day.  

 

   

 


